
Help us wave goodbye to waste!

We share our customers’ desire to reduce waste 
from single-use disposable products. As part of a 
broader waste reduction effort, we’re inviting our 
guests to bring in reusable containers from home. 
With your support, we can make a real difference!

Acceptable containers must be:

Empty

Pre-cleaned and dry

Big enough to contain all of your food

Safe and suitable for the food you order

Learn more at
www.marincounty.org/foodware

bring in your own

reusables!


